
leave Richlands 

The State Election committee have proposed boundary change to our local government area. These 

changes mean we will no longer be in the Forest Lake Ward (formerly the Richlands Ward), 

alongside suburb 1ike Forest Lake and lnala, and they will move us into the same Council area as 

Westlake and Sinnamon Park. 

This will not be a good move for our area, as our community will benefit more from having a local 

representative. 

If you live in the below area YOU are impacted. 
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We have to cross the industrial estate, a 6 lane freeway and pass 

through other suburbs to get to our Councillor office it they move us 

away from Inala! 
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Local Government Change Commission

GPO Box 1393
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Or email:

LGCCsubmissions@ecq.qld.gov.au

Dear electorate commission,

I object to the change of moving Richlands from Inala and Forest Lake area. We wish to
remain in the Forest Lake Ward. You already abolished Richlands Ward, leave our

community ALONE!

We are separated by massive industrial estate and highway from Jamboree. Many people

cant get there, so leave Richlands ALONE!

Name:

also email lord mayor adrian schrinner lordmayoÿbrisbarle.qld.ÿ°v'au

and cr charles strunk foresttake.ward(iiÿbcc.qld.gov.au Tell them we need support to stop

this.

YOU MUST DO THIS BY 9 SEPTEMBER, 2019
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Or email:
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Dear electorate commission,

I object to the change of moving Richlands from Inala and Forest Lake area. We wish to

remain in the Forest Lake Ward. You already abolished Richlands Ward, leave our

community ALONE!

We are separated by massive industrial estate and highway from Jamboree. Many people

cant get there, so leave Richlands ALONE!
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also email lord mayor adrian schrinner l*::ri*:*-rnri$rL:rishax*.clld.*:*r'"eu

andcrchar1esstrunkigrc$*akffiLlTellthemweneedsupporttostop
this.

YOU MUST DO THIS BY 9 SEPTEMBER. 2019










